
Update on Submitting Pre-Proposals, Letters of Intent and White Papers 
  
April 2, 2021 – The Office of Research has released new and improved instructions for the submission of 
Pre-Proposals, Letters of Intent, and White Papers.  
 
The update was made with the collaboration of DARF. The new procedures are effective immediately, 
although we anticipate a transition period as everyone gets acclimated to the new requirements. To 
review the new procedures click here . You may also look them up under the Research ‘Policies and 
Procedures’ section on the OR website. 
 
 The OR team thanks the research community in advance for helping us shift to a more efficient process. 
If you have questions please reach out to Stephanie Rodriguez-Makhlouf, assistant director for Pre-
Award at Stephanie.R.Makhlouf@ucf.edu 
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